Planning Board Minutes, Tuesday, May 5, 2015

The twenty-second meeting of the Milton Planning Board for fiscal year 2015 was held on Tuesday, May
5, 2015 prior to Town Meeting in Room 239 of Milton High School.

In attendance were Planning Board members Alexander Whiteside, Chairman, Emily Keys Innes,
Michael Kelly, Bryan Furze, and Cheryl Tougias; and Assistant Town Planner Timothy Czerwienski.

1. Zoning Articles for May Annual Town Meeting

Chair Emily Keys Innes reported that after meeting with the Warrant Committee and the Board of
Selectmen, both bodies agreed to the Planning Board’s recommendations on Atticles 47 and 48.
She said that there would be no deadline on the drafting of a new condo article.

Regarding the sign article, Chair Innes said she reiterated to the Board of Selectmen that people
are frustrated about signs, and that the Board of Selectmen agreed to an expanded public process
on lif sign applications until October 2015.

The Planning Board continued the meeting to the floor of Town Meeting for the purpose of
discussing and voting on any proposed changes to zoning articles by the Town Meeting.
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